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FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 
 
HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR 
AND COUNCILLORS 
 
 
SUBJECT: GRANT APPLICATIONS 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
1. THAT Council approve the grant recommendations, as outlined in this report. 
 
 

REPORT 
 
The Financial Management Committee, at its meeting held on 2018 April 17, considered 
the following grant applications, and submits its recommendations for Council’s 
approval: 
 
#18.15.  Burnaby Minor Hockey Association $1,000 
       Provincial Tournament 
      
An application was received from the Burnaby Minor Hockey Association (Midget A1 
Team) requesting a grant to assist with travel expenses for 18 players, Burnaby 
residents, to attend the BC Hockey Provincial Tournament to be held on 2018 March 18 
– 23 in Fort St. John, BC.  
 
Request: Unspecified  CPA: 2017 - $1,000 
    2016 – No Application 
    2015 – No Application 
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18.16.o   United Way of the Lower Mainland $10,000 
 Street Banner Program in-kind 
      
An application was received from United Way of the Lower Mainland requesting an in-
kind grant (for labour cost) in support of the 2018 United Way Fall Campaign in the 
amount of $15,000 to cover banner installation and removal costs along Kingsway, 
between Boundary Road and Royal Oak Avenue.  The banners would be installed 2018 
September and removed at the end of December.  

 
Request: $15,000 in-kind labour cost  CPA:  in-kind for labour cost  
     2017 - $15,000 (used $3,279) 
     2016 - $15,000 (used $4,566) 

     2015 - $15,000 (used $2,250) 
        
NOTE: Request for $15,000 is due to unforeseen circumstances such as the need for hardware 
replacement. 
 
  
#18.17.  Burnaby Family Life $17,000  
  Community Grant – Support for Burnaby Residents 
 
An application was received from Burnaby Family Life requesting a grant in support of 
services provided by the organization to all Burnaby residents in 2018. 

 
Request: $20,000  CPA:  2017 - $17,000 
     2016 - $17,000 

              2015 - $16,000 
   
    
   
 
 Respectfully submitted, 
 
      
 Councillor D. Johnston, 
 Chair 
 
 Councillor C. Jordan,  
 Vice Chair 
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